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A Reception to Year 12 Christian School

Uniform Update, Term 4, 2022
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

We are excited to let you know about several updated uniform items, as we prepare for the Summer uniform changeover 
in Term 4 this year.

Recent constraints with suppliers and fabrics, as well as changing styles, have prompted an update for two of our uniform 
items. These updates apply to our PE uniform in both Primary School and High School.

PE/Sports Shorts
Our all-new PE/Sports Shorts have an athletic fit in a 4-way-stretch microfibre water-
repellent fabric, mesh inner, red accent with yellow piping, zip pocket, micro-mesh back 
panel, drawstring, and the Cedar College crest on the left side. The new unisex Sports 
Shorts will cost $40, and will be available via Qkr! and the Uniform Shop in time for our 
official Summer uniform changeover this year - Week 3 of Term 4.

PE/Sports Track Pants
Our PE/Sports Track Pants have also seen some changes. 

The Senior Track Pants have a modern fit in a 4-way-stretch microfibre water-repellent fabric, 
cotton lining, micro-mesh back panel, zip pocket, ankle zippers with yellow piping, and the 
Cedar College crest on the left side.

The Junior Track Pants have been updated to match, including ankle zippers with yellow 
piping, and the Cedar College crest on the left side.

The new unisex High School Track Pants will cost $64, while the new unisex Primary 
School Track Pants will cost $54. Both will be available via Qkr! and the Uniform Shop by 
Week 3 of Term 4 this year.

Previous PE Uniform

Students are able to continue to wear the previous style PE/Sports Shorts and Track Pants for the next 2 years, in order to 
maximise use, until the end of 2024.

The Uniform Shop will continue to sell a limited supply of the previous style PE/Sports Shorts and Track Pants at a 
discounted price, until current stock runs out. These prices will be displayed on Qkr! and in the Uniform Shop.

Kind regards, 

Mr Peter Thomson, Principal	 Mr Andrew Lock, Head of High School	 Mr Nigel Austin, Head of Primary School


